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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Hungary and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

Georgia positively assesses Government’s progress in promoting women’s participation in the labour market, promoting tolerance and cultural understanding of the Roma population and preventing the escalation of an abusive situation.  

We also commend Hungary for providing locations and facilities to number of UN specialized agencies and international humanitarian organizations, active in the promotion and protection of human rights.
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My delegation values support to the HRC provided by Hungary, as well as its commitment to cooperate with the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights. 

We welcome the fact that Hungary was one of the first UN members to extend the standing invitation to the special procedure mandate holders.


Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Hungary:
· To continue measures aimed at improving education outcomes, the access to quality, inclusive and mainstream education for Roma children. 
· To intensify preparation of the National Action Plan based on UN Security Council resolution 1325.  
With this in mind, Georgia wishes the Delegation of Hungary a very successful UPR.   
